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January 13, 2022 

 

Kindergarten - 8th 

Grade Calendar:  

Jan. 13-22 

————————— 
 

Jan. 14 

End of Second Quarter 

11:30 a.m. Dismissal 

Professional Development Day 

ICC Boys’ Basketball       

Tournament at FOFCA 

 

Jan. 15 

ICC Boys’ Basketball       

Tournament at FOFCA 

 

Jan. 17 

Dr. Martin Luther King Jr. Day  

No School 

 

Jan. 18 

Boys’ Basketball HOME 

Games 5th at 4:15 p.m., 6th at 

5:15 p.m., 7th/8th at 6:15 p.m. 

Board Meeting at 7 p.m. 

Masks Required 

 

Jan. 19 

Chapel at 8:35 a.m. 

 

Jan. 21 

$1 Dress-Down Day 

Step-Up Day 

ACSI Boys’ Basketball       

Tournament at TCS 

 

Jan. 22 

ACSI Boys’ Basketball       

Tournament at TCS 

 

——————————— 

Important Dates: 
 

February 8 

Mandatory Parent Meeting 

 

February 18 

Parent/Teacher           

Conferences - No School 

 

 

Trinity Christian School 
Academic Excellence    Christ Centered    Family Focused 

“But those who hope in the Lord will renew their strength. They will soar on wings like eagles; they will run 

and not grow weary, they will walk and not be faint.” Isaiah 40:31 (NIV) 

11:30 A.M. DISMISSAL TOMORROW!   11:30 A.M. DISMISSAL TOMORROW!    

HOT LUNCH ORDERS DUE! 
February hot lunch orders are due tomorrow, Jan. 14. The 

menu is available online now. All orders must be placed and 

paid for by Jan. 14 at 11:59 p.m. You can find information about 

the hot lunch program at our website. 

PARTICIPATE IN “ONE 
WINTER NIGHT” 
This year, Trinity Christian School is      
partnering with C-U At Home as a host 
site for this year’s “One Winter Night” 
event, Feb. 4, 6 p.m.-6 a.m. The event is held to bring awareness to the homeless      
community. We invite you to join in this unique and adventurous cause. Participants will 
stay outside in a refrigerator box as “box-dwellers” to help simulate what our homeless 
community goes through during this challenging time of the year.  

According to their website, C-U At Home is “a grace-centered ministry dedicated to  
serving the most vulnerable homeless and showing the love of Christ to everyone we   
encounter.” As we work to help this organization, our goal is to raise $1,000 per         
participant. There will be a warming station providing access to bathrooms and warm 
beverages. If this is something you are interested in exploring further, please reach out to 
Mr. Jonas Byrer, 312-735-0683 or Mr. Steve Baly, sbaly@trinitychristianschool.org. Please 
share the word! 

TRINITY OPEN HOUSE IS JAN. 30 
Trinity Christian School’s annual Open House is Sunday, Jan. 30, 2-4 p.m.  
Post card invitations were sent home with your students this week. Please use those    
invitations to share this wonderful event with friends and neighbors who may be interested 
in learning more about TCS. If you need additional Open House post cards, they are  
available in the front office. 

Also, please be sure to “share” our social media posts, and personalize them by adding a 
few words about why you love Trinity. 

If you have any questions, contact Mrs. Deanne Bekermeier, Director of Development, at                                  
dbekermeier@trinitychristian.info  

FINAL DAY OF SIRIT WEEK: PAJAMA DAY 
Tomorrow is Friday and the final day of Spirit Week. Students who wish to participate in Pajama 

Day can roll out of bed and come to school in comfy pajamas. They may wear PJs and slippers, 

and bring a teddy bear or blankie if they wish! Remember to wear outfits in modesty (nothing 

sleeveless, and watch length and tightness). 

NO SCHOOL MONDAY IN OBSERVANCE OF  
DR. MARTIN LUTHER KING JR. DAY 

http://www.trinitychristian.info
https://www.facebook.com/TrinityChristianSchoolShorewood/
https://www.instagram.com/tcseagles1
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCdzPrH0c5LwaCXnrRg11cUQ
https://www.trinitychristian.info/community/hot-lunch.cfm.
https://www.cuathome.us/
mailto:sbaly@trinitychristianschool.org
mailto:dbekermeier@trinitychristian.info
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It is hard to believe it is already the middle of January and the first semester is 
coming to an end. There are many volunteer opportunities for the remainder of 
the year. The immediate ones are listed below, and the remainder of the year is 
wide open. If there is a day of the week you can regularly help with our daily 
needs, I am happy to arrange that for you. I will also send your hour balances in 
the next day or two, once I have updated the database with times sent to me via 

email. I appreciate your patient and understanding. 

Also, we host the ACSI Boys’ Basketball tournament Jan. 21 and 22. This makes for some extra volunteer opportunities. 
Be on the lookout for information or send me a message letting me know you would like to help. 

Volunteer Needs – January 14-21 

Morning Greeter Friday, Jan. 14  2 needed at 8 a.m. 
   Tuesday, Jan. 18 1 needed at 8 a.m. 
   Wednesday, Jan. 19 3 needed at 8 a.m. 
   Thursday, Jan. 20 2 needed at 8 a.m. 
   Friday, Jan. 21  3 needed at 8 a.m. 

Recess    Tuesday, Jan. 18 2 needed at 11:50 a.m. 
   Wednesday, Jan. 19 2 needed at 11:50 a.m. 
   Thursday, Jan. 20 2 needed at 11:50 a.m. 
   Friday, Jan. 21  2 needed at 11:50 a.m. 

Hot Lunch  Tuesday, Jan. 18 2 at 11 a.m., and 1 at 11:15 a.m. 

   Wednesday, Jan. 19 1 at 11 a.m., and 1 at 11:15 a.m. 
   Thursday, Jan. 20 2 at 11 a.m., and 1 at 11:15 a.m. 
   Friday, Jan. 21  1 at 11:15 a.m. 

Midday Cleaners Tuesday, Jan. 18 at least 1 at 1 p.m., it goes faster if there are 2 
   Wednesday, Jan. 19 at least 1 at 1 p.m., it goes faster if there are 2 
   Thursday, Jan. 20 2 at 11 a.m., and 1 at 11:15 a.m. 
   Friday, Jan. 21  2 at 11 a.m., and 1 at 11:15 a.m. 

Please consider helping out as a mid-day cleaner, as we are heading into cold and flu season. We can’t do too much 
cleaning to prevent sickness from occurring here at Trinity.  

If you are available to cover any of the above openings, contact me at lnash@trinitychristian.info, or if you have any    
questions. I may also be reached at 815-577-9310, ext. 63, or if you are on the Remind App, shoot me a message.  

Chapel Notes, by Jackson W., Guest Contributor to the Son Times 
Jan. 12, 2022 Chapel Speaker: Pastor Jason Domingo 

Proverbs 3:5-6 talks about God’s word. TRUST God. God is a good, good father.      

We have to choose the road to hell or the road to heaven. Your decisions can change your life. Acknowledge God. He calls 
us to trust him through everything that he does for the world and in our lives – even things that we may not understand. 
Follow Jesus and acknowledge his path.  Matthew 16:24-26  

Chapel Notes, by Evan S., Guest Contributor to the Son Times 
Jan. 5, 2022 Chapel Speaker: Pastor Arol McFadden 

Birthdays: Ethan M., Emilia V., Emily V., Auggie P. Song: Yes I Will Message: Lying   Cheating   Stealing  

When we lie, cheat, or steal we are doing things that we believe will make us look good enough to be loved. We believe we 
aren’t enough. 

LYING   CHEATING   STEALING  

YOUR HONESTY IS YOUR BEST CURRENCY AS A TEEN! 

REMEMBER WHO YOU ARE 

mailto:lnash@trinitychristian.info
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CONTRIBUTE A SILENT AUCTION DONATION 
We are excited about our upcoming Benefit event Friday, March 18! As part of our fundraising efforts for this event, we hold a 
silent auction — one of the highlights of the evening! The auction is always so much fun and a huge success. Throughout the 
years, TCS families, family-owned businesses, and local businesses have been extremely generous in contributing to this 
auction. We have already begun to receive donations for this year’s   silent auction. Thank you so much!   

The opportunity to donate is still ongoing, and we welcome you to participate. We are looking for fun, creative items and     
experiences, with a minimum value of $25 that represents your organization. Ideas might include gift baskets or certificates, a 
time share, sporting event or concert tickets, brand new educational or entertaining electronic devices, and fun kid            
experiences and gadgets.  

Please contact Mrs. Toya Thomas at tthomas@trinitychristian.info, or at 815-577-9310, ext. 54, no later than Jan. 31 for more 
information and to let us know if you plan on donating. Thank you!  

mailto:tthomas@trinitychristian.info

